
On Tue, Apr 5, 2016 at 8:11 AM, Darlene Foster 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I am writing this letter regarding the demolition request of 1656 Hyde Park Road, London, 

Ontario.  

 

I am requesting that you seriously reconsider demolishing this most precious home. 

 

There is a history there of a child that grew up in that home who is now a famous International 

Singer and Songwriter who has touched so many people around the world spreading Love to all. 

Paul Luftenegger, a child of Canada!   

 

Please reconsider this action. 

 

Respectfully, 

Darlene Foster 

Roselle, IL 

USA 

 

 


